
Catholic Academy’s Weekly Newsletter

Adventure Awaits

September 4, 2024

Thurs. 9/5

Honor Day

Parent Orientation

6pm - Pre-K 4+K

6:15pm - 4+5

6:30pm - 1/2+3

7pm - 6/7/8 in Gym

Fri. 9/6

Dress in Buffalo Bills attire or

colors!

Mon. 9/9

8:10 Morning prayer in the

Gym

Tues. 9/10 Wed. 9/11

WELCOME BACK to our returning students and to all of our new students, we are

so happy to have you join in our CANF adventure this year!

SUMMER REVIEW:

A HUGE thank you to Mr. Tim and his Summer Cleaning Crew for making the school

look so clean and wonderful! When you stop in, we hope you notice some updates

and refreshing new looks! The Staff favorite is definitely the red and black chairs.

GREAT JOB to all CANF Staff who turned our school and classrooms into

adventures!

THANK YOU to everyone who helped coordinate our Welcome Back Picnic, School

Supply Drop Off, and Blessing of the Backpacks night, especially Kaycie Kratts

who was the spearhead for the Welcome Back Picnic and Zay Starks for allowing us

to use the Bounce House. Thank you to all the families who attended. Fun was had

by all!

SCHOOL NEWS:

Welcome to our new staff members:

★ Miss Bianca M-Th Office Aide

★ Miss Amanda - F - Office Aide

★ Miss Heidi - 1st & 2nd Grade Split Classroom Aide - M & T



★ Miss Joanne - 1st & 2nd Grade Split Classroom Aide - F

★ Miss MacKenzie - 3rd Grade Teacher

★ Cafeteria Aides - Miss Pam, Miss Tracy

Welcome to our new students!:

★ All Pre-K 3 children

★ Pre-K 4 - Jaxon Dawson, Aria DiLeo, Isaac Dyl, Akalroop Kaur

★ K - Zharay Mulkey

★ 3 - Noelle Jue, Miah Walker

★ 4 - Mateo Balassone, Emily Woods

★ 5 - Jonathan Jue, James Warner

★ 6 - Anthony Calderon, EJ Lewis, Jackson Phillips

★ 7 - Sarah Thomas

Breakfast/Lunch: Both are FREE again this year.

Please read the Dress Code Policy and updated Handbook on our website.

Parents of students in our 1st & 2nd Grade Split Classroom: Please note that

the Parent Orientation time will now be at 6:30pm.

HELP NEEDED: We are still looking for a cleaner. He/She will work Monday -

Friday from 3-7 for $15.50/hr. Please contact Principal Richards if you or anyone

you know is interested.

We raised over $4,600 from our awesome Walkathon last year! Hopefully your

children will see some of the many things we have purchased:

➔ Gym - foam dodgeballs, rainbow scooters, beach balls, bounce blast set,

tipping point game, and much more

➔ Sports - new volleyballs and volleyball cart; basketballs

➔ School - 2 new microphones and rechargeable batteries

➔ Still spending $1,800 - 2 new staff chairs, new sports uniforms, soccer balls

and bags, Kindergarten rug, possibly new flag in the gym

Paul Effman Music is back once again! There will be an assembly on Friday, Sept.

13th to show Gr. 1-8 students what it is all about. Lessons will take place during

school time on Wednesdays.



SPORTS & CLUB UPDATES:

★ Soccer Shots is back! The program will run from 9/18 to 11/13 on

Wednesdays from 2:20-3:00. The flyer will be in K-2 students’ Take Home

folders today.

★ Bowling is back for Pre-K 3 - Gr. 8 students! It will run Tuesdays from

3:30-5 at Mallwitz Lanes on Grand Island from 9/24-10/22. See the

enclosed flyer for more information. Registration and payment are due 9/19.

★ Look for other after school clubs coming soon!

FUNDRAISING UPDATES:

➢ Football Crazr begins today and tickets and payment are due on Thursday,

Sept. 19. Fundraising families need to sell 25 tickets at $10 each. The flyer

is enclosed in your folder. We encourage non-fundraising families to

participate if you are able to.

➢ NEW!! Mum Sale! The order forms will be in your child’s Take Home folder

tomorrow. The sale has begun and ends Thursday, Sept. 19th. Pick up will be

Friday, Sept. 27th. You can email info@catholicacademynf.org.

➢ Remember that we are revising our Fundraising this year and we are not

participating in Gertrude Hawk Candy Bars.

The Wednesday folder should be emptied and returned to school tomorrow. There

are many papers enclosed today. Some stay home, but many need to be filled out

and returned tomorrow.

Keep at Home Return to School

Tentative School Calendar Walking permission slip - 1 per child

September Calendar Goldenrod Emergency form - 1 per family

September Lunch Calendar Consent and Release form- 1 per family

Arrival & Dismissal Pesticide Notification Form (if applicable)

Updated Before & After-School Care

Program

Bowling Registration and payment

mailto:info@catholicacademynf.org

